
NEWSLETTER 
From the Head 
Teacher 
Dear all 

Although it was a short week this week we 
have squeezed in a lot of learning!  

Year 6 have been busy revising calculation 
methods and test technique; Year 2 have 
also been busy getting ready for their Key 
Stage 1 SATs too.  

Next week, we have some great activities 
planned including a whole federation Tri 
Golf festival (remember PE kits); an     
Ultimate Frisbee session for Barn Owls 
and Oak class and celebrating the Royal 
Wedding on Friday. 

Regards, 

Sarah Turner                                                

Head Teacher 

Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  11th May 2018 

Hilgay   

May                                               

14th KS1 and 2 SATs week                   

Tri Golf Festival pm                            

15th  Ultimate Frisbee                       

17th Step On It Year 1                               

18th Royal Wedding Day                    

21st Puberty talk for Year 6              

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6                 

23rd Paddy Venner (life coach )Yr 5 

& 6           

June                                  

7th Cycle training                              

11-16 June Phonics test (Y1)        

25th National Sports Week               

 July                                

2nd Noted Liars performance at 

Corn Exchange (evening) Barn Owls   

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

Ten Mile Bank                           

 May                                              

14th KS1 and 2 SATs week                             

Tri Golf Festival pm                            

15th  Ultimate Frisbee                                                                     

18th Royal Wedding Day                

21st Puberty talk for Year 6                          

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6            

23rd Paddy Venner (life coach )Yr 5 

& 6                                   

June                                  

11-16 June Phonics test (Y1)        

25th National Sports Week        

  July                               

2nd Noted Liars performance at Corn 

Exchange  (evening) Oak Class                                     

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

 

Attendance for this week     

Well done Tawny Owl  Class 

Barn Owl  92.63%          Oak   91.07%           

Tawny Owl 98.75%                                                         

Owlet   96.32%               Acorn 93.75% 

Key Stage 2 SATS 

These will take place next week Monday to 
Thursday. Our Year 6 and their teachers 
have been working hard to ensure they are 
fully prepared for the tests. We know they 
will all do their best and we will be here 

cheering them on!  

 



 

HILGAY  - SOS...SOS...SOS...SOS...SOS 

Parents can you please check your  cupboards, book shelves,     

under the bed for any school library books.  We have just had an 

invoice from the Library  Service for books borrowed and not returned.                      

It will greatly help the school budget if we could reduce this bill.   Thank you. 

 

Royal Wedding Invitation to the children of 

Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy           

and Hilgay Riverside Academy. 

The children have been invited to tea and cakes,        

games and fun to celebrate the wedding of                                 

Prince Harry and Meghan Markle                                  

on the afternoon of Friday 18th May.   

The children are invited to bring party                     

clothes to school to change into after lunch. 

Tri Golf - Monday 14th May 

Hilgay will be travelling by coach to Ten Mile Bank 

for an exciting afternoon of Tri-Golf. Tri-Golf is a FUN,      

energetic, version of golf which young children in primary 

schools can enjoy with their classmates as they hit the target 

with their first golf shots.  The children will be 

split into teams  and everyone will all have a 

chance to enjoy a game of mini golf.  

General Data Protection           

Regulations.  (GDPR) 

You may have heard about new 

Laws for Data Protection coming  

into force on the 25th May.   

We will be sending out a letter and 

new forms within the next few 

days with more information.  

Please check emails and texts.  


